
DAVID Y. IGE 
GOVERNOR 

 
LUIS P. SALAVERIA 

DIRECTOR 
 

MARY ALICE EVANS 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

 

     
 

    DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS, 
    ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & TOURISM   
    No. 1 Capitol District Building, 250 South Hotel Street, 5th Floor, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813  Telephone:  (808) 586-2355 
    Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 2359, Honolulu, Hawaii 96804     Fax: (808) 586-2377 
    Web site:  www.hawaii.gov/dbedt 
 

 
 

Statement of  
Luis P. Salaveria, Director 

Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism 
before the  

SENATE COMMITTEE ON ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT,  
ENVIRONMENT, AND TECHNOLOGY 

& 
TRANSPORTATION AND ENERGY 

 
Tuesday, February 16, 2016 

2:45 PM 
State Capitol, Conference Room 229 

 
In consideration of  

SB 2995 
RELATING TO TRANSIT-ORIENTED DEVELOPMENT. 

 
Chairs Wakai and Inouye, Vice Chairs Slom and Gabbard, and Members of the 

Senate Committees on Economic Development, Environment, and Technology and 
Transportation and Energy. 
 
 The Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism (DBEDT) 
supports the intent and would like to offer the following comments on SB 2995.   
 

Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation (HART) currently has in place 
programs and projects that attempts to mitigate the business impact upon firms affected 
by the rail development.   

 
This bill proposes to provide grants to be made directly to affected businesses.   
 
DBEDT respectfully defers to the Department of Budget and Finance regarding 

the impact of the proposed business mitigation relief pilot program to the State’s budget.        
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to offer these comments. 
 


